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December 9, 1927

My dear Sir Arthur ;

Your support of the request of the Arts Undergraduate 

Society of McGill, which I expect will follow your letter soon, makes it 

impossible for me to say "no", and of course it also gives me much pleasure
" /7

to say yes. I am to be in Montreal on January 23 addressing the Montreal 

Women’s Club, and that evening a Young Men’s Club. I would therefore like 

my next visit to Montreal to come not too soon. I wonder whether the week 

beginning February 13 would suit the undergraduates.

With kind regards, I am,

Yours sincerely.

President.
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Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal.


